UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON D.C. 20545

January 2, 1973

Docket No.

50-254

Dr. Chester P. Siess

Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Siess:

Sixteen (16) coples of the following are transmitted for the
Committee's information:

WX from Commonwealth Edison Company dated December 30,
1972, reporting that the EHC oil pressure switch tripped
at a limit less than that specified in the Quad-Cities
Unit 1 Technical Specifications.

Sincerely,
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Donald J. olt

Assistant Director for
Operating Reactors

Directorate of Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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